
From: Paul, Kerry <KPaul@dew.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 5/15/2013 2:05:18 PM
Subject: RE: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre

This is Loftis's letter. I forwarded you all my response. Did representative Loftis not receive it? 

-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2013 1:34 PM
To: Paul, Kerry
Cc: Pitts, Ted
Subject: FW: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre

Kerry,
Please referenced attached letter - has DEW responded to Hardwick's letter?
Thanks, KV

Thank you,
Katherine

-----Original Message-----
From: xerox5755@gov.sc.gov [mailto:xerox5755@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2013 2:23 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre

Please open the attached document. It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox WorkCentre. 

Attachment File Type: PDF

WorkCentre Location: machine location not set
Device Name: XRX0000AAF329B0

For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://www.xerox.com
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